From:

Sent: 25 January 2020 10:55

To: _WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Fw: Local Plan Review Emerging Strategy
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: I

Sent: 21 January 2020 20:04:38
To: localplan@stroud.gov.uk <localplan@stroud.gov.uk>
Subject: Local Plan Review Emerging Strategy

Re Land South of Hardwicke Area G1

We are writing to object most strongly to the inclusion of Area G1 South of Hardwicke in the Local Plan
Review Emerging Strategy. This area is yet again outside the Settlement Development Limit and contrary
to the adopted Hardwicke Neighbourhood Development Plan.

All the roads in this area are already very over subscribed . More development is not currently sustainable
and would further exacerbate the daily gridlock, even the Highways Agency has finally acknowledged this.

Hardwicke has already made an enormous contribution to the povision of land for housing and industrial
development. Enough is enough. Area G1 should be removed from the Local Plan Emerging Strategy to
protect and preserve what little is left of the rural nature and character of the village for the benefit of
existing residents and future generations.




